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Mr. J.A. Windish, 

Occupational Health Laboratories, 

Dept. of Health & Welfare, 
200 Kent Street, 

OTTA:1 , Ontario. 

Dear Mr. Windish: 

CABLE ADDRESS 
"COMINCO" 

P.O. Box 2000, 
Kimberley, B. C. 
October 1st, 1956. 
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With regard to your letter of September 

11th, in which you indicate that your report entitled "The 

Arsenic Problem at Yellowknife ", is now complete and may, with 

the mutual consent of ourselves and Giant, be exchanged between 

the two companies. I have consulted Mr. Jewitt, our Assistant 

General Manager and have his agreement that there is no objec- 

tion to the exchange of this information. I will be very pleased 

to receive a copy of your report. 
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Yours t 

K. Habt 
Sr. Research Engineer. 


